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September 20, 2023 
 

Alachua County 
Attention: Patricia A. Green 
5620 NW 120th Lane 
Gainesville, Florida 32653 
 
RE: Item/Segment Number: 2078502 
 State Road Number:  26 
 FAP Number:    N/A 
 County:   Alachua 

Parcel Number:  205 
 

Dear Ms. Green: 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation is in the process of acquiring the right of way for the 
above referenced project in Newberry. The project is to construct one-way pairs with SR 26 
Eastbound and NW 1st Avenue Westbound. The Department is seeking one (1) parcel in fee simple 
interest from Alachua County. 
 
Attached are copies of the Right of Way Map, Parcel Information Sheet, and Conveyance 
Document to assist in the conveyance of the interest sought within the project limits. 
  
If you should have any questions or need any further information, please feel free to contact me 
directly at 386-961-7410 or via email Mindy.Fletcher@dot.state.fl.us. I appreciate your assistance. 
 
        

Sincerely, 
        

Mindy Fletcher 
              
       Mindy Fletcher 

Right of Way Specialist  
Florida Department of Transportation 
1109 South Marion Avenue, MS 2020 
Lake City, FL 32025-5874 
Direct: (386) 961-7410 
Mindy.Fletcher@dot.state.fl.us 
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